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SUMMARY
Scope:

This routine, unanncunced inspection was conducted in the areas of Physica)
Security Program for Power Reactors, including: Management Support, Security
Program Plans and Audit; Physical Barriers, Prctected and Vital Areas,
Detection and Assessment Aids; Protected and Vital Area Access Control of
Personnel, Packages and Vehicles; Alarm Stations and Communications; Testing,
Maintenance ard Compensatory Measures; and Security Training and Qualification.

Resuits:

In the arcas inspected, violations or deviations were not identified. Review
and observation of security operational activities, tours of the protected and
vital areas, and tests of intrusion detectien and access control equipmenrt
confirmed that the management and operational effectiveness of the security
program was being sustained as noted during previous inspections. Zontinuing
efforts to further improve the efficiency and effectiveness of the security
program was evident. The security management and administrative functions were
centralized in the new station administration building in close proximity to
the recently renovated and expanded personnel access portal. Installation of a
reenforced metal barrier over plate glass windows in the access portal and
enhancement of the perimeter barrier adjacent to the intake canal by
installation of razor-ribbon was compieted since the previous inspection in
February 1992. Inspection results confirmed that the security force continues
to perform effectively and professionaily, and is capable of providing an
adenuate level of protection for the station's vital and safety-related
equipment.




